Kaman

The victor Valley Gem and Mineral club would like to thank you for the generous donation of metal shelving. It will help us to organize the rocks and make it easier to find what we might be looking for.

The club appreciates the close working relationship we have and if there’s something we can do to offer our services to you please let us know.


